Hello St. Patrick’s Families,

We hope that all of you are having a restful and enjoyable summer and will soon be ready to enjoy another great year at
St. Patrick’s School.

It is time to collect our one-time annual Home and School Association (HSA) dues in preparation for the 2024- 2025
school year. At the end of the last school year, HSA reviewed the budget and because of rising costs this will be the last
year we will keep the dues at $150.00 per family. Submit the form below with your check made payable to St. Patrick’s
School and send to Mrs. Mary Ali in the school office by September 12, 2024 (Back to School Night). Please note “HSA
Dues” in the memo portion of your check.

To remind existing families and inform our new families about what our dues cover, we have included below our mission
statement as found in the By-Laws:

Our Mission: The Purpose of the HSA shall be to form a communication vehicle between the school and the home, to
organize service activities (volunteers and fundraising), to plan community—building events, and to foster parental
involvement in the school community.

Your participation in the HSA dues make possible all of our social events which include (but are not limited to) the Back-
to-School Picnic, Halloween Party, Breakfast with Santa, Book Fair, Bingo Night, Trivia Night, Junior High Night, Field
Day, and Graduation Dinner. HSA dues also fund periodic catered staff lunches to show our continued appreciation for
their hard work and dedication to St. Patrick’s School. Additionally, the HSA dues pay for special events like the Brain
Show, school assemblies, and in-school field trips. Lastly, dues collected are used for gifts to our teachers and staff at
Christmas and the end of the school year.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you in the fall!
Sincerely,

Lori Beecher and Katie Ballengee
HSA Co-Chairs

The HSA Bylaws, Check Request Form, and Event Questionnaire are available on our website: www.stpatrickadw.org

2024-2025 HSA Dues for St. Patrick’s School

Amount: $150 per family Due By: 09/12/24
Family Name: Check #:
Send to: St. Patrick’s School, Attn: Mrs. Mary Ali, 4101 Norbeck Road, Rockville, MD 20853

*make check payable to: St. Patrick’s School




